
Akeley Cemetery Association Secretary’s report  2023

Minutes of 2023 annual meeting sent to members

Records for the year indicate donations of $9,365 and sale of plots (3) $1,800 plus $300 for second burial
on 3 plots.

Chelsea and I have audited our receipts and our numbers match.

Significant donations include:

Violet Struss $1000.00

Akeley Township. $2000.00

Akeley City    $1500.00 

29 donations of $100.00 or more.

Thank you notes were sent to all donors.

The mailing list has been updated to print address labels on future donation letters.

Howard’s Driveway was paid a down-payment ($1400) to repave the remaining roadways.  ($14,000).  
They didn’t make it this past 2  years but expect completion this summer.

Jeff Lindstrom, Secretary


